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From the Headteacher 

Welcome back! I hope you all had a lovely half term break! 

We have had a very exciting first week back with a special visit from Nick 
Butterworth. The children had a wonderful time meeting him and getting 
their books signed. As Busy Bees have been learning about Nick and his 
books, I would just like to remind you that Busy Bee children can come to 
school dressed as a character from his books for World Book Day on 3rd 
March. Ladybirds can come to school dressed as a fairytale character. 

A few gentle reminders- Please ensure that you send water in to school for 
your children in their water bottles, and not juice or squash. If your child is 
in Ladybirds class, please also remember to fill in your 'Wow' moments for 
the Wow board. 

If you have any spare boxes of tissues that you could donate to the school, 
they would be greatly appreciated, as our winter stockpile is vastly 
depleted. 

I will soon be sending out a request for parents to help us with a working 
party in April- there are a number of little jobs around  the school that need 
doing, and we would be grateful for any help we receive. Jobs range from 
technical (things like sanding or planing wood) to simple (painting walls, 
sweeping the playground etc), although one of the projects will be 
repainting the hall, so we do need as many helpers as possible. If you have 
any particular skills that you would be willing to share, that would be 
wonderful. 

We will also soon begin preparing for the Mothers' Day Service which will be 
on Sunday, 6th March at 11:00am at St Nicholas Church. It would be lovely 
to see as many Mums and Grandmothers as possible.  

Have a lovely weekend! 

Michelle Masters 

 

 

Key Dates for your Diary 
 
March 

3rd World Book Day   
6th Mothers’ Day Service   

at St Nicholas 11am 
15th Busy Bees Parents’

 Evening 6-8pm 

16th  Parents’ Evening both 
 classes 3.30-6pm 

18th Sports Relief 
23rd Easter Gardens in 

24th  Easter Assembly 9am 

 Stay and Play 
 End of Term 3.05pm 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Bad Hair Day!! 
 
We raised a brilliant £82 for Great 

Ormond Street Hospital so thank 
you very much! 
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Well done to these children for 

their hard work this week 

 

 

 

 

We had a great time with Nick 

Butterworth! 

 

 

 

 


